
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2018-04 
MEDICAL PROFESSIONAL STAFFING  

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 
January 30, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   
 

1. Can you please provide the current incumbent vendors providing Medical Professional Staffing 
Services?  
 
Answer: Staff Care and CompHealth 

 
2. Can you please provide the current incumbent fees for service?  

 
Answer: Rates for CompHealth attached.   

 
3. What was the total annual expenditure of the current contract in 2016 and 2017?  

 
Answer: $546,892.00 broken down as follows: 
  CompHealth: $456,569.00 (2017); $29,793.00 (2016) 
  Staff Care: $90,323.00 (2017) 

 
4. What is the current contract number?  

 
Answer: CompHealth 8561 – Only active contract currently 
 

5. Can you please provide an estimate of how many vacancies the County is looking to fill via 
Locum Tenens and Perm Placements for Physicians, Nurse Practitioners, Dentists, and Physician 
Assistants?  

 
Answer: It depends on our staffing needs at the time. To date, we have need for: (1) permanent 
Physician, (1) Locum Physician, (1) Permanent Psychiatrist.  

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 
 










